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Partner Discusses EEOC Enforcement Agenda

News

2.24.25


In an interview with Business Insurance, Sheila Abron reminds employers that Title VII is still the

law of the land despite the recent changes in the EEOC’s enforcement agenda. She also reminds

companies that, despite what is happening at the federal level, employers need to be aware of their

compliance obligations with state laws that protect workers against discrimination.

To read the article visit Business Insurance.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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